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Four old faces of Santa Cruz
—the four faces of the town
clock—stared empty-eyed over
the city for the first time since
| 1898 yesterday, as workmen

from Darrow Palmer construc-

tion removed the clock parts
from the Odd Fellows (IOOF)
building. Today the tower it-
self is coming down as the
structure is being remodeled.

City Recreation Director Carl of the Santa Cruz of yesterday.
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Bengston said that the clock’

will be reassembled and placed
back in the tower at the city
museum. There it will be avail-
able for citizens to see the face
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